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Merry 

Christmas 

Twas the night before Christmas 

in American’s White House. We 

pray for peace that our elected 

Leaders would hear our pray. 

Protect our Troops everywhere. 

Our Veterans, and Families were 

represented well, with Legislators 

doing their elected job! Banding 

together for our Veterans in the 

house 0f Congress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The best gift you could give your Veterans doesn’t come wrapped with paper, bows. 

It does come working the Priority Goals. 

We stand up Speak out Band together for Veterans rights who fought for us day and night. 

We get informed, our Legislative program become the norm. We Advocate for Veterans reform. We get 

Engaged like our Veteran’s needs Following the Bills to succeed. 

We find out where are Legislators stands, we call, we write, and we demand. Attend town halls meeting, and 

be the voice for Veterans, and Families across are land. 

Now Budget, Disability Assistance, Education, Employment, Transition Assistance, Health Care, Military Quality 

of life, National Security, Foreign Affairs, POW/MIA comes with no Ribbons, and Bows Your Gift of Time, 

Energy, and helping hand through our Local, State, Federal we will, and we can.   

Working your Legislative Program 
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